
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/4/2015 3:52:11 PM

Subject: SNAP ABAWD Waiver

I was previously told DSS was not able to apply for another 3 month extension under their current state plan, but 
instead would have to apply for a waiver lasting the remainder of the federal fiscal year.  Barbara called to inform me 
that they are able to ask for another short term extension.  Therefore, as a fallback, we have this at our availability.  I 
still want to wait and get a read out from the DSS/DEW plan-writing sessions at the end of this week before we finalize 
any recommendation, but I wanted to make y’all aware of this fact.
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DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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